
2020 Lake Links Workshop 
“Effective Engagement for Positive Action” 

Saturday, October 24, 2020, 10am-12pm 
Online 

 
 

About the 19th Annual Lake Links Workshop 
At this year’s workshop, learn about opportunities to engage those living in your community, especially in 
a time of physical distancing and online program delivery. A handout will be circulated after the workshop 
to highlight projects local lake associations have initiated in the past few years. As well, you will meet the 
3rd recipient of the Gord Rodgers Memorial Award. 
 

 

Agenda 
 
9:50 – 10:00 Sign-in & Overview of Platform 
10:00 – 10:10 Opening Remarks 
10:10 – 10:40 University of Ottawa – Isha Mistry and Christine Beaudoin; Carleton University – Dr. 
Steven Cooke 
10:40 – 11:10 Federation of Ontario Cottagers’ Associations – Terry Rees and Michelle Lewin 
11:10 – 11:20 Gord Rodgers Memorial Award 
11:20 – 11:50 Rideau Valley Conservation Authority – Rebecca Whitman 
11:50 – 12:00 Closing Remarks 
 

 
 
Overview 
Since 2002, Lake Links has allowed lake associations and other volunteer groups in Eastern Ontario to 
come together with government and non-government agencies to listen to speakers, share information, 
and address common lake and river issues that matter most to our communities. This one-day workshop 
is held every October, typically in Perth, Ontario. Due to current health guidelines and the safety of 
attendees, this year's workshop will take place exclusively online and is open to anyone across Ontario. 
 
 
2020 Planning Committee 
Cataraqui Conservation, Friends Of The Tay Watershed Association, Lake Networking Group, Mississippi 
Valley Conservation Authority, Rideau Valley Conservation Authority, and Watersheds Canada. 
 
 
Thank you to our Financial Supporters 
Cataraqui Conservation, Federation of Ontario Cottagers’ Associations, Mississippi Valley Conservation 
Authority, Rideau Valley Conservation Authority, and S.M. Blair Family Foundation. 
 


